
                           

 

 
    

 

 
To: Collaborative Music Workshop (CMW) 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,          Mar 10 2017 
 
 
We, Medi Educational Support Association for Afghanistan (MESAA), with appreciation, acknowledge 
receipt of amount $4303.06 (USD Four thousand three hundred three and six cents). 
 
This amount was credited to MESAA account on Feb 26 2017. With this fund MESAA will be able to 
implement wheelchair project in Afghanistan for one more year. 
  
MESAA, once again, appreciated you for your generous and humanitarian support and would like to 
insure you that the fund will be utilized in the right way according to the aim of the project and donor 
expectation. 
 
Thanking for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely Yours; 
 
 
 
 
_____________ 
Zabiullah Ahmadyar 
Director, 
MESAA-Kabul 
Afghanistan 
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Contact Address:                                                                                                                          :آدرس ���س 
SAHA Medical Center, Near to Russian Embassy, Darul Aman Road                 ��� ��� �	
، ��د�� ���رت رو���، �
ک دارا���ن،�  
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